
Our  enrolment increase 
was an absolute blessing 
to our school commu-
nity.  Students have 
come to us from  Ontario, 
New York, United Arab  
Emirates and  Korea.   “I 
like the friends I am mak-
ing here at Great Lakes 
and I am learning to be 
more independent”.      
Seo Young, from Korea 
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Great Lakes     
Welcomed 10 
More Students 
Second Semester 

Director of Admissions  
to Visit Asia in March 

Asian trip:  I will arrive in Hong Kong early in 
the morning of March 9.   I have Monday and 
Tuesday to meet agents during the day and 
students and or their parents in the evenings.  
On Wednesday March 11, I will arrive in Tai-
wan and start preparing for the Oh Canada / 
Oh America English Expo.  There will be two 
days in Taipei and one in each of Taichung 
and Kaohsiung.  After that I will have a few 
days to follow up with people who I have met 
and other parents.  

Tim Alexander, Director of Admissions 

Our population: Our international popula-
tion is changing.  We now have 22 interna-
tional students!   We have new international 
students from India and Korea.  One boy 
from Korea has already been in Canada for 
several years.  Each new student, whether 
foreign or not, is getting used to life here in 
his or her own way.   It is great to see stu-
dents from such different backgrounds 
forming lifelong friendships. 

International Students Make         
Great Lakes Their Home 



Great Lakes Christian High School is 
excited to announce that in March we 
will be hosting a group of 24 students 
from Columbia through the “Red Leaf 
Student Programs”.   They will stay for 
four weeks and for three of those 
weeks they will attend classes with 
our students.  These  “Mini Stay” stu-
dents will be hosted in our families’ 
homes to get a flavour of family life in 
Canada.  We believe that this will be a 
wonderful opportunity of cultural ex-
change, both in our classrooms and 
for our host families.   

Great Lakes Welcomes      
Students from Columbia 

We have spaces available for 
September 2009. Contact Tim 
or Sandy in the Admissions 
Office for more information. 
 

Tim Alexander 
Director of Admissions 
talexander@glchs.on.ca 
Extension 212 
 

Sandy McBay 
Admissions Liaison 
smcbay@glchs.on.ca 
Extension 230 

  
 

Great Lakes Christian High School 
4875 King Street  
Beamsville, Ontario, Canada L0R 1B6 
Phone: 905-563-5374 
Fax: 905-563-0818 
study@glchs.on.ca 

Great Lakes Christian High School fosters excellence in 
education while equipping learners to seek, serve and become like 

Christ. 

Spaces Available 
for Fall 2009 

Great Lakes Chorus Travelling Through This 
Summer 

The day after Great Lakes’ 2009 graduation in 
June, 20 of our  42 chorus students will  leave for 
a nine day trip through Eastern Canada.  Our 
hope is that some students who are from Hong 
Kong, Korea, and the Philippines will be able to 
enjoy singing for audiences and taking in the 
sites in Quebec, New Brunswick, and Nova     
Scotia. 
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